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Dear Parents

One Picture Exhibition 
It was lovely to see you all at our One Picture Art 
Exhibition on Thursday. The children had worked 
really hard on some great work to show you and 
I am sure you will join me in congratulating them 
on the super artwork they produced.  
  

  
 
NSPCC Speak Out Stay Safe 
A reminder that the children will be taking part in 
assemblies on Monday 18th March as part of the 
NSPCC Speak Out Stay Safe Programme.  
Information has been sent home separately about  
this. 
 

 
 
Class Photographs 
You should by now have received the proof card 
that was sent home to enable you to order your 
child’s class photograph. Please note that all 
orders must be made online at 
www.braiswick.co.uk/orders and the deadline for 
doing so is 25th March.        
 

British Science Week 
We are all looking forward to Science Day next 
week on Tuesday 19th March in support of British 
Science Week. We will be taking part in lots of 
activities based around the theme of ‘Time’ and 
finding out lots about the world we live in.  
 

 
 
Sponsored Skip and Jump 
Sponsor forms were recently sent home for our 
sponsored skip/jump for World Skipping Day on 
Monday 25th March. We are raising money for our 
partner school ‘Malang Beyai’ in The Gambia. 
Please take a look on our website for further 
information about our partner school.  
 

 
 
 
Easter Raffle 
If you would like more tickets for our Easter 
Hamper Raffle please pop into the school office 
where you can pick some up. The raffle will be 
drawn on Monday 25th March.  
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Top Attenders 
Congratulations to Willow Class who were our top 
attenders last week with 99% of pupils attending 
school every day. Well done Willows! 
 

 
      
 
Wear Your Own Clothes Day for Chocolate 
Next Friday is ‘Wear Your Own Clothes Day for 
Chocolate’. Children are invited to wear their own 
clothes to school in return for a donation of 
chocolate or other sweet goodies to go towards 
our Easter Hampers. Please send all donations 
into school with your child on Friday. Thank you. 

 
Spring Bonnet Parade 
Don’t forget that our spring hat parade will be 
taking place in school on Thursday 28th March if 
your child would like to make a hat or headpiece 
at home to wear in the parade.   

 
 
Regards 
 
 
Ms D Atkinson 
Headteacher

 


